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Supplementary Submission No. 541.1

(Ing into better support for carers)

Proe GO

From: AG & BJ

Sent: Sunday, 13 July 2008 1:45 PM

To: Committee, FCHY (REPS)

Subject: Inquiry Into Better Support For Carers

Dear
Inquiry Secretary,

Further to my submission on 2nd Attached page under DAY PROGRAMS heading - | should add that if
Murray Human Services in Swan Hill was a worthwhile day program for our over 18's, we wouldn't mind

sending our young adult to Swan Hill 5 days per week if that was our only option. There is little stimulation at
MHS - it is a big comedown from the wonderful work of the Special School in Swan Hill.

Mrs. Bev

17/07/2008





